
   REGIONAL DISTRICT of 
      NORTH OKANAGAN 
 
 
 
 
MEDIA RELEASE – Monday, April 16, 2012 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 
GREATER VERNON WATER - IRRIGATION TURN-ON’S START  
APRIL 16, 2012 
 
COLDSTREAM, BC – The Regional District of North Okanagan - Greater Vernon Water 
(RDNO-GVW) reminds irrigation customers that turn-on’s start April 16, 2012. Irrigation 
customers must have their water meter(s) and backflow preventer installed prior to 
irrigation lines being turned on. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the RDNO Greater Vernon 
Water at 250.550.3700 or visit our website at www.rdno.ca.   
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For more information: 
 
Al Cotsworth, P.Eng. 
Utilities Manager, RDNO 
(250) 550-3674 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.rdno.ca/�

